LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

SAFE DEPOSIT CHAMBERS
McLEOD ROAD

e

KARACHI
P. 0. Box. No. 4922

Cablegrams: ‘“Lloydreg™, Karachi Telephone: 30429

S5th January, 1966

Dear Sir,

s.s. "MANSOOR"

The subject vessel is at present under
survey at this port. Although the Owners first
intention was to carry out the Special Survey
they now request for postponement until January,
1967 in view of that the ship will most probably
be scrapped by that time.

It is further requested that renewal of
the set up keel plates Nos.1 and 2 may be further
deferred if on examination in drydock the plates
and its %&emporary repairs would be found to
continue efficient.

The General Service Pump Sea Suction Valve
Chest will be renewed this time,
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
(J.van Son)

For The Surveyors,

The Secretary,
LONDON ,

OURE T~ COURg~ ORUE







